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Summary 14/10/2024 
 
Membership:  
Simon Woods chair, Sheriden Bevan, Geoff Norman, John Latham, Cllr Rouse. 
 
Co-opted members:  
Dan Green, Lauryn Regan 
 
The group has held two meetings. Information gathering has begun on a 
number of areas pertinent to the community. Individual members are taking 
responsibility for different sectors, seeking to ascertain what exists, how they are 
used, any potential for improved or changed use and how they might cope if the 
population grows. Broadly these sectors are: 
 

• Community facilities 

• Community groups 

• Medical and Dental facilities 

• Schools 
 
In addition a simple survey of residents and those working in Henley is being 
undertaken starting with an article in Henley Focus in November and a link to an 
online survey. Posters and other promotion will support this campaign and hard 
copies will be made available for those unable or unwilling to use an online 
portal. The objective of the survey is to gather some simple demographic 
information together with community facility usage, travel and suggestions of 
what is needed and what works well. 
 
The group aims to report back with interim data early in the new year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


